NEW ZEALAND

POLICE

Ngd Pirihimana o Aotearoa

24 March 2021

Shanna Reeder
i-request-14810-f1ee8ace@reguests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: IR-01-21-8919

Dear Shanna
Request for information

Thank you for your request of 2 March 2021 which was forwarded to New Zealand Police
by the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment.

You requested:

e [ wish to know the number of other workers, not employed by Hotels, but
working in MIQF's who are currently earning below the Living Wage. In
relation to Police staff.

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982
(OlA) and | provide the following information:

The only New Zealand Police staff working at MIQF facilities are salaried Police
Constabulary, none of whom are paid below the living wage.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA to ask the Ombudsman to review this
response if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

Kaye Ryan
Executive Director: People Operations

Police National Headquarters

180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand.
Telephone: 04 474 9499. Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police.govt.nz
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